
HANEY HAPPENINGS 
Tuesday, January 5, 2021 

January 11 
• Grade 10 Course Planning via Zoom 

January 12 
• PAC Meeting 7:00pm – Tenative 

January 13 
• Grade 8 Course Planning via Zoom 

 

  
 

 

Our student book club is reading The Field Guide to The North American 
Teenager.  We will set a date to discuss it in the new year.  If you haven't yet picked 
up your book, please stop by the library this week! 
 

 

Hi grads of 2021. We need your grad quotes for the yearbook! Please send your 
grad quotes with your "(first and last name) 2021 grad quote" on the 
subject box to thomashaneyyearbook@gmail.com.  
  
Example: Alyssa Nelson 2021 Grad quote 
  
Here is what you need to keep in mind while making them: 
1. 200 characters maximum - this includes spaces and punctuation. 
2. Only appropriate content accepted - we will be checking each quote thoroughly - 
if anything inappropriate is found, your quote will be changed to the default 
message. If you're not sure, ask before submitting.   
3. No baby photo required! 
4. If you don't send in anything your quote will be "Congratulations Grads of 2021" 

Athletics 

 
Volleyball and Basketball News 
***Volleyball and Basketball practice has been postponed for now*** 

 

Canadian Women in Municipal Government Scholarship  
The scholarship is open to female students enrolled in any year of study in secondary 
school and who are contributing to their school's leadership team or student council.  
https://fcm.ca/en/about-fcm/awards/wilg/canadian-women-in-municipal-
government-scholarship/application-form 
Please see Mrs. Sekhon in the Career Center for more information. 
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Aboriginal 
Education 

“Introducing Aboriginal Education Leadership Program: 
  
“Our Indigenous youth are the changemakers of generations past who have lived through 
the years of oppression endured by the introduction of the Indian act. The youth of this 
generation are our future, this is a call out to our Aboriginal, Indigenous, Inuit, Metis, and 
Inuvialuit students, to come “together” (via zoom for now), to be one heart, one hand, and 
one mind. We will support our students in initiatives that bring awareness to the needs of 
our communities, including issues that impact our people and the natural world. By 
providing a space to be empowered to develop their leadership, advocacy, critical thinking, 
and lifestyle skills, by supporting their school, community and society. This is also a call out 
for those students who want to walk alongside us as advocates and allies to support our 
program or projects. The participation in AbEd Leadership enables our learners to grow, 
lead and help others, meet new people and build connections, experience their community 
in new ways. This program also aims to support them as they come to their end of high 
school in volunteer and community service hours needed for resumes, for Colleges and 
University and scholarship and bursary applications”. 

 
 

Lunch Menu 
Wed-Beef dip / Tomato Basil Soup 
Thursday: Ramen 
Friday-Crispy Duck Salad / Beef Barley Soup 
 
Charcuterie is for sale starting this Friday Jan 8th! 
 
Dinner to Go starts next Wednesday January 13th ~ Chef’s famous Turkey Chili with 
house made focaccia bread 

 


